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Your ref: SSD 14394209 
Our ref: DOC22/838416 

Ms Jenny Chu 
Senior Planning Officer 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Sydney Office - Pitt Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

By email:  jenny.chu@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Ms Chu 

Major Projects – New Request for Advice - New High School in Bungendore (SSD-14394209) 
(Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council) 
 
Thank you for your request for Biodiversity and Conservation Division (BCD) to review the 
Response to Submissions and Amendment Report for the New High School in Bungendore SSD 
14394209. BCD have reviewed the documents in relation to our previous advice and provide the 
following additional information. 
 
It is noted that all infrastructure on lots which are flood prone will be located outside of the 
Probable Maximum Flood extents and above the Flood Planning Level. If any additional 
infrastructure is proposed on flood prone land in the future, formal approval should be sought from 
Council. 
 
If you have any further questions about this issue, please contact Ms Tania Ashworth, Senior 
Conservation Planning Officer, South East BCD, on 02 6229 7921 or at 
tania.ashworth@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Saxon 
Director South East 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division 

28/09/2022
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